
Mr. Lionel w. Bevan 
2900 Sixth .Avenue 
Fort Worth, r exu 

Dear Mr. Bevant 

The .American llesociation of Aix-port Executives, aa you know, id 
holding its 25th Amiual Business Meeting here in '.Fort Worth 
March JO through April 2'• The highlight of our program ii an 
inspection and .a tour of the Greater Fort Worth International 
Airport ... Amon Carter Field on Wednesday, April 2. At noon on 
this date we wi U be served luncheon a.t t he airport, 

We would like to extend to you, a member of the Board of 
iOirectors of t he FOl"t Worth Air Terminal, Inc., an invitation 
to be our guest at t he airport that day, or if you cannot be 
with us t he entire day we would particularly like to have you with 
us for l uncheon. 

We will look forward t o meeting you on next Wednesday-. 

Sincerely yours , 

Walter E, Betsworth, President 
American Associat i on of 
Airport Executive, 


